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TOPIC:  FNEC Review of the Student Financial Aid Act 
PREPARED BY:
Jennifer Wykes, CYFN Director of Education on behalf of the First Nation Education Commission
Background:

The Yukon Department of Education initiated a public review of the Student Financial Assistance Act in March of this year.  The consultation process was rolled out by a nonpartisan third party and consisted of targeted questions to help resolve issues the Department was seeking to address.  Questions were accessible and available online for public input and the consultant paid visits to all Yukon communities to attain as much feedback as possible.  YFN participation was crucial because the Act has deep implications for First Nation students.   
Update:

The Student Financial Assistance Act consultations are now complete.  Under the direction of the First Nation Education Commission, the Department of Education compiled answers from the consultation process and put forward a number of options for further consideration.  Some members of FNEC had an opportunity to review and discuss the options presented and formulate a response.  The response is currently available for review and consideration by all FNEC members.  The recommendations are attached. With the understanding that Yukon First Nations will wish to respond individually, the Commission’s response will be taken back to individual Leaderships through FNEC for further consideration. 
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